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 A building permit for a construction trailer is not required by the Okaloosa County Department 
 of Growth Management. However, once the construction trailer has been approved by the 
Planning Department, permits will need to be purchased for electrical, plumbing and mechanical if 
applicable.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

For further information, please contact one of our offices:  

1804 Lewis Turner Blvd  
Fort Walton Beach, FL 32547  
850-651-7180  
 
812 E James Lee Blvd (US 90 E)  
Crestview, FL 32539  
850-689-5080     
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Text Box
1250 Eglin Pkwy N, Suite 301                                                          812 E. James Lee Blvd.
Shalimar , FL 32579                                                                          Crestview, FL 32539
850.651.7180                                                                                     850.689.5080
FAX  850.651.7058                                                                           FAX  850.689.5088





